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Township Leaf 
Collection Returns
West Deer Township is pleased to support an 
environmentally friendly leaf disposal solution for 
your neighborhood and the community! Shank 
Waste Service will pick up leaves in paper bags 
curbside during the spring season.

Shank will collect leaves according to your garbage 
pickup schedule as listed below. Leaves MUST be 
in biodegradable paper leaf composting bags (NO 
PLASTIC BAGS). 

Residents are to place the biodegradable leaf bags in 
front of their homes on the assigned day at curbside 
by 6:00 a.m.

IF YOUR REGULAR TRASH PICK-UP DAY IS:

Mondays, Tuesdays & Wednesdays then your leaf collection days are:  
March 30 & April 13 

Thursdays & Fridays then your leaf collection days are: March 31 & April 14

After the dates above Shank Waste Service will no longer pick up leaf bags in 
biodegradable bags.

The Township sells biodegradable leaf bags for $3.00 a 5-pack, or they can be 
purchased at home improvement stores such as Wal-Mart, Lowe’s, etc.

For questions, please contact Shank Waste Service at (724) 226-8320 or the 
Township office at (724) 265-3680.

Leaves in biodegradable bags also can be taken to Premium Landscape Supply 
in Allison Park for a minimal fee. Any questions for Premium Landscape 
Supply, please call (412) 965-6833.

Important Dates
Mark the upcoming dates on your 
calendar for events happening within 
the Township:

April 2 - Sensory Friendly Easter Egg 
Hunt, 1:30 p.m. @ Bairdford Park

April 2 - Easter Egg Hunt, 2:00 p.m.  
@ Bairdford Park

April 29 - Parks & Recreation  
Family Fishing Day,  
1:00 - 5:00 p.m.  
@ Deer Lakes Park
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Warning:  Though social media has its value, receiving Township 
information from sources like Facebook can be misleading. They 
are great to keep up-to-date with community events, etc., but not 
Township FACTS. Make it easy on yourself... check out our website, 
email us, or simply give us a call. We’re here for YOU!

West Deer Township
109 East Union Road
Cheswick, PA  15024
Phone : 724.265.3680

Email : info@westdeertownship.com
www.westdeertownship.com

Be On The Lookout:  
Spotted Lanternfly

The Spotted Lanternfly (Lycorma delicatula) 
is native to China and was first detected in 
Pennsylvania in September 2014. Spotted 
lanternfly feeds on a wide range of fruit, 

ornamental and woody trees, with tree-of-heaven 
being one of the preferred hosts. 

Spotted lanternflies are invasive and can be 
spread long distances. If allowed to spread in the 
United States, this pest could seriously impact the 
country’s grape, orchard, and logging industries.
As temperatures rise chances increase of seeing 

these invasive and destructive insects. Learn how 
to spot and reportencounters with these insects at 

www.usda.gov.


